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Grape Commission Awards Education Grants 
 

Fresno, CA – Schools in the table grape growing regions of California’s San Joaquin and 
Coachella valleys are benefiting from grants awarded this academic year.   
 
In total, 36 education grants worth up to $750 were awarded by the California Table 
Grape Commission on behalf of California’s table grape growers.  The funded projects 
will be implemented in the current academic year and will reach over 4,000 students.   
 
“California’s table grape growers have been supporting local education for years,” said 
Kathleen Nave, president of the commission.  “This program is one of the ways table 
grape growers give back to the communities in which they live and work.” 
 
Examples of the projects include raised garden boxes for children with special needs, 
inspiring youth through chess and music, programming robots, growing grapes, and 
modern microscopy and cell metabolism. 
 
The Innovation in Teaching education grant program was created in 1993 to support 
innovative educational projects in the table grape growing regions of California’s San 
Joaquin and Coachella valleys.   
 
For more information, go to www.grapesfromcalifornia.com/EducationGrants.php.  
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